
RESOLUTION No.  67- 17

THE BRICK TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY

August 31, 2017

A Resolution Honoring Brick Utilities' Employee, William D. Hotz, Sr.,
and authorizing a Memorial Bench at the Brick Reservoir in his memory

WHEREAS, on July 31, 1989 William D. Hotz, Sr. (" Bill") began his employment with

the Brick Township Municipal Utilities Authority (" Authority"); and

WHEREAS, the Authority Commissioners and Staff were deeply saddened by Bill' s

untimely passing on May 31, 2017; and

WHEREAS, Bill was a valued employee of the Authority who was well liked by all; and

WHEREAS, Bill work for over 27 years in the Engineering Division rising to the

position of Chief Inspector and was truly an asset to the Authority; and

WHEREAS, the Authority would like to honor Bill at the Brick Reservoir by dedicating

this bench in his honor on Saturday, September 30, 2017 at 10: 00 a.m.; and

WHEREAS, the Commissioners of the Authority agree that this is a fitting tribute to a

dedicated employee taken from us too soon.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED this
31St

day of August, 2017, by the Brick

Township Municipal Utilities Authority as follows:

1.  The Authority shall install a bench in the memorial garden at the Brick Reservoir
dedicated in memory of William(" Bill") D. Hotz, Sr.

2.  The Commissioners of the Authority express their deepest condolences to the family,
friends and co- workers of William (" Bill") D. Hotz, Sr.

3.  With this dedication,  the memory of William (" Bill")  D.  Hotz,  Sr.  shall remain a

permanent part of the Brick Reservoir.

I certify that the foregoing Resolution was duly adopted by the Brick Township
Municipal Utilities Authority at a meeting held on the

31St

day of August, 2017, a quorum being
present and voting in the majority.    

Cdj
Thomas C. Curtis, Authority Secretary
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